
        Office of Planning, Design, and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Dennison Park Drive  
 

July 31, 2019 

Dennison Park Drive 

Work Activities: Culvert replacement 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Starting Thursday, August 1, 2019, Dennison Park Drive will be closed to pedestrian and vehicle traffic. 
Access to Susie Hopkins and The Oakley Center will be through the newly complete Inn Parking Lot. 
This road closure will allow for a drainage culvert to be replaced that crosses Dennison Park Drive.   

• This work is being coordinated with the Town of Williamstown and the waterline replacement project 
located on Hoxsey and The Knolls.   

• Work is expected to be completed on August 23, 2019 and Dennison Park Drive will be re-opened.     
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


